
 

Our ref.: AL-722L 
Date: 30th October 2015  
 
H.E. Ban Ki-moon  
Secretary-General 
United Nations  
New York,  
NY 10017 USA  
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
Re: UN Global Compact 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Junior Chamber International Hong Kong 
supports the 10 principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to 
Environment, Children's Rights, Governance and Advancing Sustainable 
Development. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the 
Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of 
this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.  
 
We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the 
following way(s):  
To engage with Global Compact Local Network;  
To engage companies in Global Compact-related issues;  
To provide commentary to companies on Communications on Progress;  
To participate in Global Compact global and local events; 
To Provide Training to Children 
To Rising Fund for Nothing but Net Foundation 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is 
the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our 
organization’s efforts to support the implementation of the 10 principles and to 
engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and 
transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within 2 years of 
joining the Global Compact and every 2 years thereafter according to the Global 
Compact COE policy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Leung 
National President 
Junior Chamber International Hong Kong 


